
Brilliant start to the Rotax Max Euro 
Challenge!
 
2011 IS SHAPING UP TO BE AN AMAZING SEASON 
FOR THE ROTAX EURO CHALLENGE NOW IN ITS 8th 
YEAR, WITH THE BIGGEST ENTRY LIST TO-DATE IN THE 
HISTORY OF THE EVENT. OVER 200 DRIVERS COMING 
FROM 32 COUNTRIES WILL PARTICIPATE AT THE 
OPENING ROUND OF THE SERIES THIS MONTH IN 
GENK, BELGIUM, AS THEY COMPETE FOR THE 
COVETED ROTAX EURO CHALLENGE CHAMPION’S 
TITLE.

RGMMC Establishment as organisers and promoters 
of the Rotax Euro Challenge since it began in 2003 are 
extremely excited to kick off the new season with 
such a positive start. Managing director of RGMMC 
Roland Geidel says “The Euro Challenge has always 
attracted an impressive number of competitors to the 
event, but this year has been quite overwhelming 
with the Junior, Senior and Rotax DD2 classes fully 
subscribed with reserve lists in all these classes. I am 
delighted to see the Junior Max field full to capacity 
and a number of our 2010 juniors also now 
progressing to Senior Max or DD2. I honestly believe 
this reputable championship continues to offer a high 
level of competition in a very affordable way for 
young drivers to take the first steps to international 
racing.”
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